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Street Department: 
The crews are currently working on pothole and brick repairs throughout the city.              
   
Water and Sewer Department: 
The water and sewer crews are working on MTU replacements and working on the annual catch 
basin cleaning program.           
 
Urban Forestry/Grounds Maintenance 
The crews are performing tree maintenance and groundwork throughout the city.  The crews 
are working on stump grinding and spring clean-up.                 
 
2025 Street Project 
The streets have been evaluated, and the project is currently out to bid.  
 
2025 Sidewalk project  
The bid opening was 3/18/2025, and currently, the bids are under review.  
 
Stanbery Project 
The water main line portion of the project is complete. The street paving will begin in the 
spring.  
 
Commonwealth project  
The underground utility work is complete. The asphalt and concrete have been removed, and 
the area has been filled with topsoil and seeded. The sidewalk and curb work will be finished in 
the next couple of weeks. 
 
North Columbia Project  



The project will start in two weeks. 
 
 
A few Service Dept. Highlights- 
The crews completed an alley leaf clean-up. 
The 2025 Frankin Water Soil contract has been finalized.   
Currently working on the MCM EPA permit. 
Community Foundation banners have been installed on Main Street.   
The crews are working on ADA pad repairs and replacements. 
 
 


